
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Stuart Clegg

Address Cornerstones,Bell Street,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am 94 years of age and I have lived in Hornton for 35 years. I would like to protest in the
strongest possible terms against this application for the "creation" of a motocross track. In
reality, the has already been created and causes unbearable noise - even to me and, at my
age, my hearing is not what it was. When I first came to the village, there was a much
smaller track on the site, which the present one replaced. It only operated a few times a
year and it didn't cause people in the village any problems. But the noise and disruption
from the present track is terrible - and it has been built without any planning permission.
Please do not reward these people by giving them planning permission when they have so
flagrantly ignored planning law in this way. Regards Stuart Clegg
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